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November 26, 2024 
 
To, 
 
Sareesh Koroth  
Chief Manager  
Surveillance 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
 
  
 
Ref.:  Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Sub.: Increase in Volume 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This has reference to letter No. NSE/CM/Surveillance/14975 dated November 25, 
2024 from National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
 
We have no information as to the reason for the significant increase in the volume of 
the Company’s security across Exchanges in the recent past. 
 
We also have no information/announcement to make at this point of time with 
respect to the Company’s operation/performance which, in our opinion, may have a 
bearing on the price/volume behavior of the Company’s shares.  
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Truly, 
For Jai Corp Limited 
 
 
 
Company Secretary 
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